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Steve Halleran

From: James E. Tracy [James.E. Tracy@hitchcock.org]
Sent:  Wednesday, October 20, 2021 3:27 PM

To: plainfield.ta@plainfieldnh.org

Subject: FW. Lot #8 building plans **EXTERNAL**

From: Davies, Nick <nick.daviesl@abbott.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 9:42 AM

To: gary.hutchins@dartmouth.edu; James E. Tracy <James.E.Tracy@hitchcock.org>

Cc: Elizabeth Swan Underhill <esunderhill@gmail.com>; markwalkernh@gmail.com; mdbutton@outlook.com
Subject: Lot #8 building plans **EXTERNAL**

Gary & James,
The Baynes Road HOA board met last night and approved the submitted plans for lot # 8. Good luck

with the building process and we look forward to having you join the Baynes Road community. Please let me
know if you have any questions.

Regards
nick
Ahbo Nick Davies Abhott ANS:1-800-722-3423
a t Senior Sales Engineer Abbott Park Road M:  603-252-5100
1L 60064 E: Nick.Davies1i@Abbott.com
Usa

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING THIS ELECTRONIC MESSAGE:

This message is intended for the use of the person to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, and protected from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, your use of this message for
any purpose is strictly prohibited. If you have received this cormmunication in error, please delete the message and notify the
sender so that we may correct our records.
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